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Proceedings of the Ironwood City Commission Work Session 
 
 

A Work Session with the Ironwood City Commission to discuss the 2022-2023 fiscal 
year budget took place on Monday, May 18, 2022, at 5:00 P.M. in the Auditorium, 213 s. 
Marquette Street, Ironwood, MI  49938.   
 

PRESENT:  Commissioners Andresen, Korpela, Mildren, Semo, and Mayor 
                     Corcoran.          
  ABSENT:  None. 

 
OTHERS PRESENT: City Manager Scott Erickson, Finance Director/Treasurer Paul 
Linn, City Clerk Wendy Hagstrom, Public Safety Director Andrew DiGiorgio, and 
Utilities Manager Bob Tervonen. 
 
Finance Director Paul Linn reviewed with the City Commission the revenue projections.   
Budget preparation was discussed, and a Non-Operational Items spreadsheet was 
presented to Commissioners to follow the funds and projects under discussion. 
 
A full spreadsheet for the total balanced and itemized budget, including the operational 
items, will be brought back at the next work session to the City Commission.  
 
It was noted by City Staff that with AFSCME negotiations finishing and Public Safety 
negotiations continuing, both will impact what can be done on an operational standpoint. 
Recommendations will be made by staff, and The City Commission will be involved in 
the decision of projects that will be undertaken.   
 
The final recommended budget will be put out to commissioners in the next few days to 
take a look ahead of time before the next work session.  The next work session will be on 
Tuesday, May 24, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. The budget will then be adopted at the Monday, 
June 13th, 2022 Regular City Commission Meeting.   
 
 
The work session adjourned at 6:34 P.M.  
 
 
 
     Wendy L. Hagstrom, City Clerk 


